
Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim Receives Iranian Ambassador to Baghdad

The Head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim, received in his office

in Baghdad on Thursday, February 20th, 2014, the ambassador of the Islamic Republic of Iran to

Baghdad, Hassan Danaei-Far. The two sides discussed in the meeting the developments of the

relation between the two countries and peoples, as well as the recent regional and

international developments.


